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Askin, Tim

From: D.R. Olson <olsondr@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 08, 2016 1:38 PM
To: Askin, Tim
Subject: 1830 N. 2nd St. path and railing application
Attachments: printer-east@referee.com_20161208_125400.pdf; printer-east@referee.com_

20161208_125322.pdf; backyard no path.jpg; back steps with rail.jpg; back steps no 
rail.jpg; backyard with path.jpg

Tim, 
 
This application is for a temporary path along the green line indicated in the diagram below. A photo of the yard 
in it's current state and with a mock-up of the proposed path is attached. Also attached are photos of the back 
steps and a rough idea of the proposed railing. As advised by the historical preservation office, I plan to use 
plain galvanized pipe for the railing, attached to the existing cement. I will paint it a neutral color.  
 
This project is strictly to make the path to and from the garage acceptably safe for my family over the winter 
and will be replaced prior to Nov. 1, 2017 with a permanent path and replaced rear steps. I will apply separately 
for those projects next year.  
 
I plan to begin work on Dec. 17th, the day after we officially close on the property. Please let me know if you 
can give me approval in time. Also, let me know if I need to provide anything else.  
 
Dan Olson 
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